TOWN OF ORANGETOWN
WORKSHOP
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2016

This Workshop Meeting was opened at 7:30 p.m. Supervisor Stewart presided and the Town
Clerk caled theroall.

Present were:  Councilman Denis Troy
Councilman Thomas Diviny
Councilman Paul Vaentine
Councilman Gerald Bottari

Also present:  Charlotte Madigan, Town Clerk
John Edwards, Town Attorney
Teresa Kenny, Deputy Town Attorney
Jeff Bencik, Finance Director
Brian Kenny, Assessor
John Giardiello, Director of OBZPAE
Aric Gorton, Superintendent of Parks, Recreation & Building Maint.
Kevin Nulty, Police Chief

The Town Board led the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America.

2017 budget proposal presentations were made by the South Orangetown Ambulance Corps, Nyack
Community Ambulance Corps, Orangetown Building Department, Assessor and the Personnel
Department.

RESOLUTION NO. 418 ENTERED WORKSHOP MEETING

Supervisor Stewart offered the following resolution, which was seconded by Councilman
Troy and was unanimously adopted:

RESOLVED, at 7:30 p.m., the Town Board entered the Workshop Meeting to review
2017 Budget Proposals and agenda items for September 13, 2016.

Ayes.  Supervisor Stewart
Councilpersons Troy, Diviny, Vaentine, Bottari
Noes. None

* % %

RESOLUTION NO. 419 ADJOURNED WORKSHOP

Supervisor Stewart offered the following resolution, which was seconded by Councilman
Troy and was unanimously adopted:

RESOLVED, at 9:25 p.m., the Town Board adjourned this meeting.

Ayes.  Supervisor Stewart
Councilpersons Troy, Diviny, Vaentine, Bottari
Noes. None

Charlotte Madigan, Town Clerk



